
Term 3, No 5, 25th August 2021
He panui na to maatau Tumuaki: A note from our Principal:
Kia ora everyone, Online Learning is going well through Seesaw

and students emails and our Zoom meetings have begun. The

timetable for the Zoom meetings is on the School app if you need

it. I have set up Challenges on our school Facebook page as

another way of children showing what they have been doing in

Lockdown. Remember if you have any questions or need any help

with online learning please ask your child’s teacher. The Teacher

Only Day has been postponed until later in the year and our

Mini-Olympics is postponed until later this term. Stay Safe

everyone.

Tina McMullen - Acting Principal

School Calendar:
Friday 27th August - Dress up in yellow for Daffodil Day

Monday 30th August - Teacher Only Day -POSTPONED UNTIL
LATER IN YEAR SO SCHOOL AS NORMAL (depending on
Alert levels)

Friday 12th November - New Entrants (High School) Day

Huihuinga (Assembly)Timetable
Assemblies are held on the following Fridays at 1.45pm.
Parents/caregivers/visitors are to sign in at Office and please inform
the Office if your child/ren are not going to be on the bus that
afternoon.

3rd September; 17th September
Book Bus Timetable
Monday; 13th September

Reminder: If you are passing a stationery
school bus the speed limit is 20 kmh

Team Blurbs:
Team Kikorangi: Well what a week!  We find ourselves learning remotely
once again and for some of you this will be a new thing and for others a
repeat of last year.  I am so proud of you all for taking to this new way of
learning so well and working very hard on the tasks you have been given.
Ka pai koutou, and we shall see each other again very soon.
Team Kowhai: Wow, what an interesting week.  Thank you to all the parents
and families who are doing their absolute best with online learning.  I
appreciate you sharing things with me over Seesaw and I've enjoyed reading
the stories I have received.
Team Whero: Team Whero had a catch up via Zoom today. It was cool just
to see each other again. On Seesaw we've been doing some division wheels
and sharing our alphabetical food lists and menus. It is a different way of
learning so keep up the good work.
Team Karaka: It’s been a very interesting week with Mrs E and Team
Karaka learning from each other.  Mrs E is learning how to use technology
for remote learning and Team Karaka are helping her. It’s good to see a lot
of Karaka sharing their work on Seesaw.  Thank you families for doing their
absolute best with remote learning.

Daffodil Day for our school
is still going ahead, so on
Friday dress up in yellow,
take photos and send your

pictures to either Mrs M or Mrs Hayes.  There is a school link to
donate to as well www.daffodilday.org.nz /tokanuischool
Cancer doesn’t stop, and with your help, neither will we.
Daffodil Day at Tokanui Tavern has been Cancelled BUT here is a link for
you to donate online. This Daffodil Day, what we ask from you is to please
donate generously at www.daffodilday.org.nz #daffodildaynz.
Baking and Produce will be held at a different time depending on
Alert levels.  For more info please contact Janice 021 167 0110
Both links will take you to the donation site.  Please give generously.

LMV Science Club
Last five weeks of Term three: Thursday 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th!
Students rotate around the following disciplines: Chemistry, Physics, Art,
Technology, and ICT
A great way for students to become familiar with Menzies College
environment and teachers/students
Cost $25 (we don’t want cost to be a barrier so if you need help with this
please contact mdale@menzies.school.nz)  Year 1-6 Limited Spaces -
taking names at Menzies Office from Monday 2nd August.
Any questions or suggestions contact: mdale@menzies.school.nz

Medical Centre News
Doctors Days 8th September

http://www.daffodilday.org.nz/
http://www.daffodilday.org.nz/
mailto:mdale@menzies.school.nz


Clutha Health phone number 03 419 0500
PLEASE don’t hesitate in phoning 111 in lieu of any emergency whether you are
in ANY doubt of severity or not . The Clinical nurse specialist/PRIME responder
((Primary Response In Medical Emergency) will be paged immediately alongside
St JOHN.
Please phone the medical centre 2468850 to make an appointment. This is a
free service! The Medical Centre also has an assortment of equipment available!
If you are having surgery or family stay and need a shower chair or high toilet
seat then please get in touch.

Southern District Ambulance Society
Thank you to everyone who has paid their subscription. If you missed the notice phone

03 2468 498 or email me
southerndistrictambo@gmail.com for the bank account details. Reminder if you use
the ambulance service and the cost is not covered by ACC you will be sent an invoice

from St Johns, If you email me a copy of the invoice or post it to me, we will pay it for
you.

Community News/Events
Tokanui Golf Club - Club Day SATURDAY’S 12.30pm Tee off.
For more info contact Selwyn Earwaker 2468 520

Search and Rescue AGM

September 14, 7.30pm

Fire Station

All welcome

Fortrose Rate Payers meeting to make final decision re ongoing
use of the Hall.

Wednesday 25th August
At 8pm Postponed

At the Fortrose Domain Hall
If you are a Fortrose rate payer and are not on the Domain

Boards email list & would like to be, please email Hilary, along
with any apologies h.hoover@xtra.co.nz

PAINTING AT PUB WITH MOIRA Postponed
Come and have a drink, chat and do some painting

with Moira Short on Thursday 26th August at
6.30pm at the Tokanui Tavern.  $20.00, all materials

supplied.

The South Catlins Charitable Trust is holding their AGM on Thursday the
26th August at 7.30pm, in the Tokanui Lions Hall. Postponed until

further notice
Connie Crosbie is retiring by rotation and is available for re election.

If anyone else is interested in becoming a Trustee please contact Paul Duffy
on 0272885865.

We are also reviewing out Trust deed and we are proposing to change the
Clauses on where trustees reside.
Clauses of interest are 2.2 and 6.3

The objectives of the Trust are:
To develop and promote the South Catlins as a place to visit, live and work.

To provide and facilitate the establishment of public utilities, equipment, local
community facilities and services for the

benefit of residents and visitors to the South Catlins.
To provide opportunities for community education and training within the

South Cattins, including environmental education.
to encourage the establishment of enterprise and employment opportunities

in the South Catlins.
To promote the scenic, heritage, environmental and cultural features of the

South Catlins.
to foster the sustainable management of natural and physical resources of

the South Catlins for the benefit of the local and
wider community.

Apologies to Paul Duffy 0272885865.

Lockdown Work

by Hunter Watson
(Team Whero)

Tilly Barnes - numbers
(Team Kikorangi)

Jethro Coley doing an experiment with soap
and pepper. (Team Kowhai)

TEAM WHERO - ZOOM CLASS.

ISOBEL MANSON
TEAM KARAKA -
MATHS



Rory Beale made Banana cake
(Team Whero)

Latesha’s Art Work (Team Kowhai)

To advertise in the newsletter please send adverts to
office@tokanui.school.nz. Ads will be at a small cost.
If you know of anyone that would like to receive the newsletter
but doesn’t have access to a computer or internet please get
them to contact the office for a paper copy that they can collect
from the School Office or the shop on Thursday or alternatively if
they have an email address get them to email the school at the above
address to get added to the list. There will be a small charge for
printing to cover printing costs, online is free. Adverts must be in by
Tuesday midday.

CHURCH SERVICES

Curio Bay Christian Fellowship
Sharing the Love of Jesus
Sunday Service 10.30am

All Welcome: Paul and Celia 2468 431/ 021 0238 9558

Cafe & Restaurants

Local Businesses
GORSE TIME

Got a problem with gorse?  Just a few stubborn patches and

regrowth or fence lines? We have a twin reel truck unit

ready to tackle your gorse.  Use your own chemical or we can

supply.  Phone Eamon (Sprayman Ag) 021 176 6798


